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Pr incipal's Welcom e Message

The Parent Group meeting was held on Tuesday night. As always this was a productive meeting where attending parents 
were informed about school and Parent Group progress. There was lots of discussion which will help to shape future 
direction. Once again thank you to all the parents who attended. Your time and open discussion is much appreciated!

Last week was National Volunteer Week. To all our fantastic volunteers whether you volunteer all the time, once a week, 
once a month or once a year we acknowledge that gift and thank you for it. You make our school a better place! 

As I write this I am reminded of some discussion amongst parents and the connection to today?s (Wednesday?s) Psalm. It 
states?

Show us, O Lord, the light of your kindness 

(Psalm 78: 8-9)

2021 has largely been a return to our normal lives as most of the COVID restrictions have been scaled back. This return to 
?normal? as seen the pressures of life return including children?s sport, parties and a vast array of other family events. The 
busyness can impact our patience and sometimes our respect for others. 

One of the great things that happened during 2020 was everyone?s demonstration of kindness towards others. Kindness 
is demonstrated in the litt le things that we individually do. It?s;

- Being patient on the kiss and drop line
- Understanding that sometimes people aren?t organised like you are
- Accepting that others think differently and make different decisions 
- Believing that our volunteers are doing their best
- Helping out when you see a need

It?s also important to put things in perspective. The actions of a few shouldn?t label the whole community. We know that 
overwhelmingly everyone in our community intends to be respectful and act with kindness towards each other. 

St Bernadette?s is a GREAT community where people accept and help out. It?s easy to be the person who brings others 
down or gets involved in the unhelpful gossip. It?s much harder to take a step back and consider what is being said and 
offer a constructive response that respects all. Opinions are valued and can lead to change and I thank those of you who 
offer constructive opinions and ideas that make us better. 

Fam ily Assist ance

This week we sent an email to all families detailing a new partnership with OzHarvest to support families in need. We 
have been working on making this program available for some time. I would like to thank our current counsellor Emilie 
and past counsellor Kate for making this a reality. If you need assistance please complete the survey. Your response is 
only shared with the School Counselor and the Principal. This will enable us to better assist you and your children

Have a great week everyone

Phill Kapitanow

Principal
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RE News w it h Mrs Meg St one

Greetings to our Parents, Caregivers, Grandparents and friends,

This week our school community has been actively participating in Reconciliation Week 
activities where they have been creating and sharing prayers. Students have been developing 
their understanding about the significance of ?National Sorry Day?.  This year the theme is 
?More than a word? and together we can make a difference.

On Wednesday all students respectfully shared the following prayer together in their learning 

spaces. 

Holy Father, God of Love,

You are the Creator of all things.                           

We acknowledge the pain and shame of our history

and the sufferings of Our peoples, and we ask your forgiveness.

We thank you for the survival of Indigenous cultures.

Our hope is in you because you gave your Son Jesus

to reconcile the world to you.

We pray for your strength and grace to forgive, accept and love one another, as you love us and forgive and accept us in the 
sacrifice of your Son.

Give us the courage to accept the realities of our history so that we may build a better future for our Nation.

Teach us to respect all cultures.  Teach us to care for our land and waters.

Help us to share justly the resources of this land. Help us to bring about spiritual and social change to improve the quality of life 
for all groups in our communities, especially the disadvantaged.

Help young people to find true dignity and self-esteem by your Spirit.

May your power and love be the foundations on which we build our families, our communities and our Nation, through Jesus 
Christ our Lord.     

Amen

With blessings,     
Mrs Meg Stone (REC)

PBS4L

For t night ly Focus: 

We are safe, respectful, responsible learners in all areas.

At St Bernadette?s, we are expected to be safe, respectful, responsible learners in all areas of the 
school; this includes our learning spaces, the playground, canteen, office and the toilets.
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St age 2 Food Dr ive! 

In Religion, Stage 2 students have been working hard to answer our driving 
question ?Why are people starving in a world of plenty?? To answer this question, 
Stage 2 was lucky enough to have a guest speaker from the Jesuit Social Services 
visit the classroom and talk about all the amazing things they are doing to help our 
local community. With this new learning, students decided to create posters aimed 
at different audiences to help inform our school community about ways that we can 
help our local community too. 

Students decided what items each Stage would be able to donate and presented 
their posters to their chosen audiences.

Each Stage group has been asked to donate the following items and bring them into 
the Stage 2 classroom for collection from the Jesuit Social Services on Friday of Week 8. Thank you for your support! We 
can?t wait to see our donated items helping those in our local community.

Kindergarten - Canned Veggies, Canned Spaghetti, Cans of Soup

Stage 1 - Rice Crackers, Jelly, Baby Food

Stage 2 - Can bring in any items and will continue to organise the drive throughout the school.  

Stage 3 - Cup of Soups, Cup Noodles, 2min noodles/Mi Goreng, Packet Soup: Cream of chicken, Chicken Noodle, Spring     

   Vegetable etc  

St age 3 Gir ls Soccer  Gala Day

On Wednesday 26th May, Stage 3 girls attended the soccer gala day! They represented our school with pride, 
demonstrating great teamwork and sportsmanship. It was a fantastic day and the girls played so well. Thank you to all 
the parents who came and supported us!

  



4

S T   B E R N A D E T T E ' S
Where We Learn and Grow Toget her  

Dat es For  Your  Diary
MAY

28th Stage 3 Blue - PJ Day
Infants Liturgy (Year 1 & 2)
Students Only

JUNE

2nd Science Incursion - Students Only

9th     Dress like a Scientist Day  

9th Stage 3 Boys Soccer Gala Day 

10th Science Fair in Hall - Refer to Science Week Letter

11th      Science display - Parents of Kindergarten Students only

11th Book Club Due

14th      Queen's Birthday Public Holiday

24th      June Athletics Carnival

News It em s f rom  all of  our  Teaching Groups

Leading up to the newsletter each fortnight we will be 
uploading news items to our website. These news items will 
showcase work from all of our class stage groups, Literacy, 
Numeracy, Sport and Health, Science, Creative Arts, Library, 
Bluey's Patch and Let 's Cook and Create.   Click on the link 
below to be taken to our website where you can view all of 
these news items and see lots of photos in our galleries.  

Handy Hint : Press your back arrow              to come back to 
the newsletter

Enroll ing NOW
St Bernadette's Primary is  continuing to enrol for 
Kindergarten 2022.  If your child is turning 5 before 
31st July 2022 please contact the school office.  
Enrolment packages 
can be collected at 
the school office as 
soon as possible.

Thank you

St  Bernadet t e's Of f icial Facebook 
Page

Em ail St  Bernadet t e's  Cant een

Em ail St  Bernadet t e's Parent  Group

Em ail St  Bernadet t e's School Of f ice

St  Bernadet t e's  Websit e Phot o Gallery
View  our  News it em s

https://www.facebook.com/St-Bernadettes-Lalor-Park-1258428774265668/?eid=ARD4lUexXw3-h4MN5yLmkX0c7ply7q6cr2bzhhKyBbnJctNW5LLwCJFW4rIjQQAKr5LTde28WTdMEH8u
mailto:sbcanteen@gmail.com
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
mailto:stbernadetteslpark@parra.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
https://stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/News
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New f rom  our  Library

Prem ier ?s Reading Challenge

Congratulations to the following students who have completed the Premier?s Reading 
Challenge for 2021: Jessie M and Francis J (S1), Grace A, Julian A, Lucie M and Arielle M (S2) and 
Vanessa M, Pearl M and Georgia N (S3). Well done to all of these students!!

Living Stories Western Sydney Writing Prize 2021 - Blacktown City Council

Students living in the Blacktown local government area are invited to participate in this writing 
competition. For more information visit the following website - 
https://www.westwords.com.au/

Thank you,

Monique O?Brien (Teacher Librarian

Science News!

Science Incursion

As part of our Science Week  all students at St. Bernadette?s will participate 
in a Science Workshop next Wednesday morning  presented by Fizzics 
Education. The students will learn more about the wonder of science and 
see some exciting science demonstrations and experiments. 

Science Fair

The Science Fair will be held in Week 8 this term. All students should have 
received a note about making projects for the Science Fair. Please return permission slips if your child would like to create 
a project. The projects are not  due to be handed in until Week 8. The Science Projects will be on display on Thursday, 10th 
June. 

Kindergarten will be participating in a Design and Make task which will be on display at dismissal time on Friday 11th June.  

Thank You,

The Science Teachers

Book Club

The current issue of Book Club has been sent 
home with the students. The cut off date for 
this issue is the 11th June 2021. 

All orders are to be paid via 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx or 
download the LOOP app

LOST PROPERTY

Please ensure your child has there 
name on their school clothing as we 
have an increasing amount of jackets 
and jumpers in lost property with no 
name on them. 

Thank you.
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